
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Robert Shaw Primary and 
Nursery School February 2017  

Dates for your diary! 
20/02/2017 Return to school 
21/02/2017 Yr 5 Ice Skating Program begins 
23/03/2017 Year 1 Nottingham Castle Trip 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,    

 
 
It has been lovely to see so many of you during this week of Parents’ Evenings and the Year 2 and Year 6 
SATs Parents’ meetings – thank you to all who attended. 
 
I am pleased to say that attendance is once again on the rise and stands at 95.2% since September 2016.  
Well done to 6R, 6P, 3L, 5F and Poppy Class who have attendance of over 96% and therefore won Pizza 
which they enjoyed today.  Let’s improve further next half term!  Our aim is to be above 96% as a school – 
together we can achieve this! 
 
Sainsbury’s Active Kids 
 
It’s that time of year again when Sainsbury’s vouchers are available in store.  Please collect them for us 
and get your friends and family to collect them too.  The more vouchers we get the more PE and Sports 
equipment we can purchase. Thanks for your support with this. 
 
Opportunity Notts 

Opportunity Notts is Nottingham’s online learning passport for children and young people living and 
learning in the city. Designed to build their confidence and help them find their talent. From trying new 
sports to going to a theatre or art gallery, exploring the great outdoors to volunteering at school or in the 
area, there’re loads of activities we know they’ll enjoy that will set them on the path to achieving their goals, 
fulfilling their potential and making a positive contribution to their community (see over for more details). 

Have a happy half-term break and we’ll see you on the 20th February. 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 

 
Karen Coker 
Head Teacher 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PACKED LUNCHES 
Can we please ask that you do not send in 
warm/hot food for your child/children at lunch 
time.  If your child/children have a packed lunch 
please make sure that it is brought into school 
with them in the morning. 
 
Some Parents/Carers are sending in warm/hot 
food from home at lunch time and unfortunately 
we cannot allow this.  If you want your child 
/children to have a hot meal at lunchtime, 
please either allow them to stay for a school 
meal or take them home at lunch time. 

School Trips 
Due to budget restrictions we can no longer make 
up the short fall in the cost of school trips. The cost 
of a trip is calculated by the number of children 
attending and therefore if all payments are not 
received we will cancel any trip organised.  If your 
child is absent on the day of a trip we will not be 
able to refund the payment as we will have already 
made a payment to include that child. 


